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FITNESS ROOM NOW OPEN! 
 

Please be advised that your Board of Directors have agreed to open the 
Fitness Room area as of March 10, 2022. However, due to the size of the 
Fitness Room, and the comfort of the resident’s area, we ask that 
residents still maintain social distancing.  
 
Upon inspection of the Fitness Room for reopening, it was noted that there 
was equipment removed. Please return ALL fitness equipment and be 
reminded that the equipment should not be removed from the Fitness 
Room.  
 

Please note that the cleaner is only onsite for a set number of hours; 
therefore, we cannot guarantee the equipment has been cleaned prior to 
your workout. You will be required to wipe down the fitness equipment 
following your workout. It is also recommended that you wipe down the 
equipment before you begin your workout. 
 

Please use the fitness equipment at your own risk. 
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